PTO Newsletter for April 20th, 2022

Dear Parents,

Nominations for next year's PTO board are coming up soon!
Click the link below to read more information about how to

join.

PTO Board Member Overview

T

VOLUNTEER
PTO Board Members Needed for 2022-2023

As stated before, both of our PTO co-Presidents have completed their two-year terms.
We are in need of new board members to run all the run events that have returned this
year, including the Book Fair, Spirit Nights, Boosterthon/Jamboree, plus help distribution

of funds for teachers and student supplies and/or field trips. If you are interested in
learning more, please see the attached flyer. To nominate yourself or another individual,
please click on the link below.

Jaindl has a wonderful and supportive community and we want to see all the great
programs continue for our families!

2022-2021 PTO Board Nominations



https://docs.google.com/document/d/1KDaOs328v6kwAz_r6xbl3fk6QEkfFUas/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=113805780385247992391&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://forms.gle/Fwd2eaq4r6dSZdS38

Original Works

Thank you to everyone who ordered artwork from Original Works this year! Product pick-up will be at
Jaindl on Friday, May 6th from 4:30 to 6:00. If you have any questions, please reach out to Katie
Frank at katiefrank6811@gmail.com.

Jaindl Jam: Volunteers Needed ASAP

Also, we need volunteers for our Jaindl Jam! The Jaindl Jam is in place of our
traditional Jaindl Jamboree. This is our last fundraiser of the year, which will conclude
with a Family Fun Night with games, activities, and a whole lot of fun for the entire
family on May 20th, plus a little “sticky situation” for Mr. Bartman if our fundraising goal
is met. Please contact Malesa Brinton @ malesa.ruthy@gmail.com

HeERSHEYPARK

Some good news as we move into warmer weather... The PTO is once again able to offer
HERSHEYPARK tickets at a greatly reduced cost. This time around, admission tickets do not
expire until January 1, 2023! Reservations are required to guarantee admission upon arrival
and tickets are non-refundable. Please visit hersheypark.com for complete park admission and
safety protocol details.


mailto:malesa.ruthy@gmail.com

Admissions tickets are reduced from the Gate Rate of $77.80 to $39.95. Parking Tickets are
reduced from $25 to $20. That’s a savings of almost 50%!

Ticket sales begin today with orders due by Monday, April 25, 2022. No orders will be
accepted after this time. Tickets will be available for pickup in mid-May.

Payment may be made via cash, check, PayPal or Venmo @ jaindl.pto.board@gmail.com.
Please make checks payable to Jaindl PTO. Yes! We now have Venmo!

All individuals must order tickets through our Google form. Please see our FB page for an active
link to order tickets of click here: Hershey Park Discounted Tickets Order Form (google.com)

Any Questions?

Please contact Christine Favata at favata.pto@gmail.com.

Teacher Appreciation Week - May 2nd through May 6

Every year, we love to show our teachers how much their hard work
doesn’t go unnoticed. We supply breakfast and lunch for them, in
addition to a raffle where they can win gift cards to local establishments.
We can only do this with the help of our Jaindl families. Please consider
purchasing a gift card to help with supplying lunches, breakfasts, and
raffle gifts they can win at the end of the week. Please see the link below
for more information and to sign up!

Teacher Appreciation Sign Up
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EDUCATION.

Box Tops

Box Tops are another great, and FREE, way to help raise funds for our school.
Simply download their app and scan your receipts.
Please check your child’s folder for a flyer for more details, or check out our PTO
website for direct links. If you have any questions, email Christine at
favata.pto@gmail.com.



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfYnt2Rfio3P0VoUaT6TFaU_2ulBJYcniZVg-ZoVmKd9Eho9A/viewform?fbclid=IwAR1BTegdtR6qtfvJ8vUprWRMTkGj0WQJYiK95JLFwkhux3Eud31UL9VDib0
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4EA5A92AA0F5C25-teacher?fbclid=IwAR3zN5i6wqrXyzsbfo9hvo9NgsorBHmz9ovEeG8nSXMLHbyfFYVE2RkWY50
mailto:favata.pto@gmail.com

And don’t forget to like Jaindl PTO on Facebook for uPdates! And...

Here is a great new way to get news from the Jaindl PTO about
upcoming events.

i

We are on REMIND! The Remind app is a great tool for schools and
organizations to keep in touch with their parents and community. Join
us and see what it’s all about.

Two easy ways to sign up:
https://www.remind.com/join/jaindlpto

OR
Enter this number into your phone: 81010

Upcoming Dates

April 22 Earth Day

April 25 Hershey Park Ticket Orders Due
April 27 Administrative Professionals Day
April 29 Early Dismissal

April 29 Teacher Appreciation Sign Ups Due
May 2-May 6 Teacher Appreciation Week

May 6 Original Works Pick-up

May 11-20 Jaindl Jam Fundraiser

May 20 Jaindl Jam Family Night



